From: Chris Butler

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 5:26 PM
To: Vivian, Melanie <mvivian@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Feedback (Official) 1992 Fanshawe Park Rd West - Extension of Use Permit (

Golf Range)

Please consider this Public Feedback and carry this forward in your records to Council as official feedback;

- I strongly endorse the extension of use of this property (Fairway Golf Range) for another 3 years to support to Golf Community in London. This is the "only "all facilities Golf Range left in the LOndon area that truly serves it's wide cross section of customers (lessons + full facilities - range + Putting + Chipping and sand traps practice)
 EVEN FOREST CITY GOLF has closed there range this year and that diminishes the available outdoor range quality options for users.
- The owner leaser KEN takes outstanding care of the property and his cliental .
- My understanding is that the local conservation authority regularly "fleece "this owner and property with a \$ 1500 annual rubber stamp fee to operate on a flood plain, and as a taxpayer they would just push that missing revenue over to my tax burden.

THXS - Chris Butler - 863 Waterloo ST >> PLEASE PROVIDE NOTICE OF RECEIPT AND SUBMISSION to COUNCIL .